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Halton Region's 2011-2014 Action Plan Approved by Council 
 
Working with the community in new and innovative ways helped the Region 
develop priorities, initiatives and actions that reflect what residents like 
about living and working in Halton and what to focus on to make it even 
better. Some of the ways the community shared their thoughts included: 

• a phone survey and focus groups with Ipsos Reid  
• an online survey through Halton's website  

o Councillors were asked for the top 5 Regional issues they 
heard from constituents when they were on the campaign trail  

• the first ever Halton Region Citizens’ Reference Panel  
• a public roundtable meeting  
• online consultation and comment opportunities  

On June 22, Regional Council approved The Citizens’ Priorities: Halton 
Region's 2011-2014 Action Plan, and it is now available on our website at 
www.halton.ca/actionplan. This plan sets out a number of actions that will be 
carried out and evaluated on a yearly basis. I would like to thank everyone 
for their participation in this very important process. Together we are 
ensuring that Halton Region remains a great place to live, work, raise a 
family and retire. 
If you have any Regional concerns or comments you would like to share, 
please feel free to email me at gary.carr@halton.ca. 
Regards, 
 
Gary Carr  
Regional Chair 
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